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OLORADO Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Brannan Pit 29 Quarterly Monitoring Report

1 message

Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us> Tue, Nov 28, 2023 at 11:11 AM
To: Emily Schallenkamp <eSchallenkamp@brannan1.com>

Hi Emily.
Thank you for getting back to me regarding the groundwater monitoring response. Yes, | will approve a 30-day extension
for the response. The new deadline is December 29, 2023.

We're also working with E-470 Public Highway Authority to evaluate the groundwater issues in the area. The Division of
Water Resources has requested that we set up a meeting with all parties, once the consultants submit the groundwater
reports for each site. | anticipate this meeting will be in January.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this, or the corrective actions listed in the last inspection report.

Kind regards,

Nikie Gagnon
Environmental Protection Specialist

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8126 | C 720.527.1640 | F 303.832.8106
Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
nikie.gagnon@state.co.us | https://www.drms.colorado.gov

COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

On Mon, Nov 27, 2023 at 3:35 PM Emily Schallenkamp <eSchallenkamp@brannan1.com> wrote:
Hello,

Fred Marvel is working on hiring a consultant to review the data and provide all necessary documentation. Could we
please get a one month extension?

Thank you,

Emily Schallenkamp

Environmental Specialist

0-303-853-5336

C-720-537-0710
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From: Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 12:19 PM

To: Emily Schallenkamp <eSchallenkamp@brannan1.com>

Cc: Scott Legg <slegg@brannani.com>; Fred Marvel <fmarvel@brannan1.com>; Daniel Dodero
<ddodero@brannan1.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Brannan Pit 29 Quarterly Monitoring Report

This email was sent from a source outside of Brannan, please be cautious of links, attachments, and phishing requests.
Hi Emily.

I'm following up on the attached October 26 letter requesting additional groundwater information for Pit 29. The due
date in the letter is November 25. Are you working on submitting a response? | can extend the deadline if you need a
little more time. Please let me know when you think you'll be submitting the requested information.

Kind regards,

Nikie Gagnon

Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8126 | C 720.527.1640 | F 303.832.8106

COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

nikie.gagnon@state.co.us | https://www.drms.colorado.gov

On Thu, Oct 26, 2023 at 3:12 PM Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us> wrote:
Hello Emily.

The Division reviewed the well monitoring data submitted on October 16, 2023. Please see the attached letter
requesting additional information.

Kind regards,

Nikie Gagnon

On Mon, Oct 16, 2023 at 4:06 PM Daniel Dodero <ddodero@brannani.com> wrote:
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Dear Nikie,

Please see the letter, well monitoring data, and well monitoring graph attached. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

Best,
Daniel Dodero

Environmental Technician

C-303-598-1540

BRANNAN

I
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